
   

   
   

Confirmation of Associated Partnership in ENROPE 
 

 

Dear Elona Toro, 

With reference to your letter of intent, dated February 19, 2018, we are happy to welcome 
The University of Tirana as an Associated Partner to the Erasmus-Plus project ENROPE 
(European Network for Junior Researchers in the Field of Plurilingualism and Education). 
The project has been granted by the European Commission under the contract number 
2018-1-DE01-KA203-004253 for a running time of three years (01.09.2018 – 31.08.2021). 

The University of Tirana is invited to become part of ENROPE’s professional network. 
Subscribing to the project’s newsletter at https://enrope.eu/news will allow you to stay 
informed about ENROPE’s ongoing activities.  

Members of your organization are welcome to make use of selected e-learning and 
collaboration tools as they become available on the ENROPE online platform and to take 
part in selected online training modules offered as part of the project’s Intensive Study 
Programme.  

Moreover, we invite applications by junior / early career researchers (PhD or Post-doc) for 
each of ENROPE’s annual Intensive Study Programmes. We will notify you about calls for 
applications ahead of time. Please be aware that participants from Associated Partners will 
have to seek their own funding.  

In becoming an Associated Partner, The University of Tirana agrees to take an active role 
in the promotion of the ENROPE project and in assisting in its implementation and long-term 
development. We appreciate your commitment to introduce junior/early career and senior 
researchers in your institution to the project itself and to the opportunities available through 
ENROPE. Also, we’d thank you for promoting ENROPE within your professional networks 
and by cross-linking the project’s online platform. 

 

The University of Tirana is listed as Associated Partner on the project’s website: 
https://enrope.eu/partners . 

 

Berlin, January 2, 2019 

 
Prof. Dr. Stephan Breidbach  
Humboldt-Universität zu Berlin 
stephan.breidbach@hu-berlin.de  
 

 
Dr. Katrin Schultze 
Humboldt-Universität zu Berlin 
info@enrope.eu  

  


